
The Synod on Synodality, initiated by Pope Francis in the Fall of 2021,
is ongoing through 2024. In Phase 1, dioceses all over the world held
local listening sessions to discuss the mission of the Church.

Now, in Phase 2, local dioceses are asked to reflect during Lent on how
we, in our local Church, can "enhance the unique contribution of each
baptized person and of each Church in the one mission of proclaiming
the Risen Lord and His Gospel to the world today." 

PLEASE PARTICIPATE AND RESPOND TODAY!
DEADLINE MARCH 15, 2024

VISIT WWW.DIOCESEPB.ORG/SYNOD

"How can we be a synodal Church in mission?"
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